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Good morning.  I am testifying in support of LD 2224.  My husband, a former hunter, 
used a gun to commit suicide, in 2013. A legitimate gun owner, who does not intend 
to do mass harm, should be fine with a background check, strengthening yellow flag 
laws, and injury and violence protection at Maine CDC.  I do believe responsible gun 
owners do support this legislation and can differentiate between hunting rifles and 
assault weapons.  These are necessary steps to protect the electorate from more gun 
violence.  Thank you. 


